

Camdenton U.S. Route 54 Proposed Widening November 15, 2022

Frequently Asked Questions

What is the purpose of tonight's meeting?

The purpose of tonight's meeting is to provide information on proposed improvements to U.S. Route 54 in Camdenton.

Why is this work necessary?

The project is necessary to accommodate projected traffic growth, better handle the truck traffic utilizing the corridor and create a safer corridor for turning vehicles. This will be accomplished by additional lanes which provide the ability for thru traffic to pass the turning vehicles.

When will the work take place?

The project is scheduled to be bid in April 2024, with construction tentatively scheduled to begin in 2024 or early 2025. Construction is expected to take two years.

Will additional right of way be needed to construct this project?

Yes, it is estimated that both right of way takings and permanent easements will be acquired. Based on the current timeline, right of way acquisition will begin in summer 2023.

What will the project cost?

We are estimating the construction costs of the project at approximately \$6.0 million.

What is the next step?

Various engineering and environmental studies will be performed while detailed plans are being completed to establish the right of way needs. Necessary property will be acquired through negotiations by MoDOT.

How can I learn more?

You may learn more by contacting us toll-free at 1-888-ASK-MoDOT (275-6636) or by visiting us on the Web at www.modot.org/central.